
 

 

 

TCC/ATM Statement on the Surface Transportation Reauthorization Act of 2021 

“The Transportation Construction Coalition (TCC) and the Americans for Transportation Mobility 
(ATM) coalition applaud Chairman Tom Carper (D-Del.) and Ranking Member Shelley Moore 
Capito (R-W.Va.) for their bipartisan leadership in developing the Surface Transportation 
Reauthorization Act of 2021. The bill would invest $303.5 billion to improve aging roads and 
bridges and support good-paying jobs by providing five years of certainty to state and local highway 
improvement programs. The TCC and ATM look forward to working with all members of the 
Environment and Public Works Committee, as well as the other committees of jurisdiction, as they 
advance a new, robust surface transportation investment bill forward before the Sept. 30 expiration 
of current law.” 

 

About the Coalitions 

The Transportation Construction Coalition (TCC) and the Americans for Transportation Mobility 
(ATM) coalition joined together are a partnership of national associations and construction labor 
unions representing millions of individuals and businesses with a direct market interest in federal 
surface transportation programs. TCC and ATM activists can be found in virtually every 
congressional district and provide a vital service to their communities by helping to improve the 
efficiency and safety of our nation’s transportation infrastructure. 

 

 


